Sreve ¢ Marcuerite EowarDs

718 Admiral Ct
Oak Park, CA 91377
818.321.7996

September 20, 2007

Renee Madrigal
Assistant Planner

City of Agoura Hills
30001 Ladyface Court
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

RE: CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION—CASE NO.
06-CUP-008 and OAK TREE PERMIT—CASE NO. 06-OTP-017
5952 Lapworth Drive, Agoura Hills
Dear Renee:

We are very disappointed that tonight’s hearing was cancelled.

Unfortunately, we will be out of the country for the next scheduled hearing date of
October 4, 2007.

We will be prepared to proceed at the Planning Commission hearing on October
18, 2007, if it is possible to schedule us at that time. We will be represented at
the hearing by our architect, Ken Stockton, since we will be out of the state on
business that evening. We wish to avoid any further delay.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.
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